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Thank you, Madam Chair and Members of the Senate Education 
committee for letting me give my testimony. My name is Karen 
Krenz, I am chair of the Williams County chapter of Moms for 
Liberty. I am from District 1, in Williston and a mother of 3 
boys. I am asking that you please render a DO PASS HB 2123. 
The changes that have been presented on this bill is adding 
written language to the content which exploits our children. This 
is very important to add into this bill because written language 
has such a big impact. When have we ever said, “the movie is 
better than the book”. Movies and video games have a formal 
rating system but book do not. Books provide more intimate 
detail that movies. We do not need to exploit our children to 
these obscenities and sexually explicit material.  

Thank you for your consideration to this important matter and 
thank you for serving the state of North Dakota. 


